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	ASSEMBLY 
	
	AWARDS
	
	STUDENT OF THE WEEK

	KS
	Chloe Izzard
	
	Zyron Barrance
	
	Lochlan Bond

	K/1H
	Makayla Neverov
	
	Ryan Ellis
	
	Kaleb Gainey

	1S
	Nicholas Chong
	
	Lily Grant
	
	Todd Beamish

	1/2TM
	Luke Bowden
	
	Cody Dunn
	
	Ky Hayes

	2G
	Thomas O'Brien
	
	Bodie Jeffreys
	
	Jake Mullen

	3/4C
	Patrick O'Neill
	
	Joshua Penman
	
	Aydan Chrul

	3/4F
	Byron Reeson
	
	Jacob Caldwell
	
	Hayden Palesy

	5/6D
	Samuel Melinz
	
	Immogen Ratcliffe
	
	Jack Jones

	5/6M
	Jacqueline Voorwinde
	
	Monique Blackborrow 
	
	Callum Skeem



           2 November 2015 
It was a truly incredible week last week. The week began for us on Monday with an amazing storm hitting our school right on home time. Thank you to all of the parents and staff who were so proactive in getting the children home safely. In particular, thank you to our school cleaner Carol, who went above and beyond her call of duty in ensuring all of the children and parents remained as dry and safe as possible.

I had the pleasure of seeing six students from 5/6D come to my office on Wednesday to receive Principal awards. It is so pleasing to see students from our senior classes working so well, right up to the end of the school year.

On Thursday I was fortunate enough to spend time in our stage 3 classes as they were working on their Claymation videos. The creativeness shown by school children never ceases to amaze me and the quality of Claymation videos this year is extremely high. I hope to have a selection of these videos up on our website soon. 

Friday was one of the biggest community days I have seen at our school. It was brilliant to see so many Grandparents at our school, enjoying being with the children in classes and participating in our school assembly. Thank you to Mrs Towns for organising such a tremendous event.

SCHOOL SHIRTS
Thank you to all of those families who have returned the voting slip from last week’s newsletter. The vote was extremely close with sensible arguments being outlined for both cases. I will be presenting the results to staff tomorrow before releasing the results to the wider school community next week.

ANNUAL SCHOOL ASSESSMENT SURVEY

Each year, the school conducts an Annual School Assessment Survey. This survey is designed to assess current school practices and policies on learning, along with parent satisfaction. Responses will be used to improve and guide future directions at Tuggerawong Public School. All parents are encouraged to take the time to complete the survey via the link below, as we truly value your feedback (please use “control” click if you have difficulty accessing the site). The link will be accessible until Monday 7th December, 2015.

Please visit this survey at

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ZuzYOJo3ifKxDiVldEeDeenuToeff-l4YiIUaEYffec/viewform?usp=send_form

David Ireland  - Principal
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STAGE 2
Welcome to week 5! We are nearly already halfway through the term!

Last Thursday Stage 2 had their Digi-Ed incursion. It was a fantastic day and the students were very busy. They had to design and create characters, props and backdrops using clay and technology to create a short Claymation film. The students had a great day and enjoyed every minute. There were some fantastic films and some very creative ideas. Well done Stage two and thank you for an awesome day!! 
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On Friday Mrs Farnworth and I had the pleasure of meeting some of our student’s grandparents. The students were very excited to show off their classroom and their work. It was lovely to see games being played, artwork being created and smiles on the kids’ faces! 

Please ensure that your child has enough lead pencils, a ruler, glue sticks, sharpeners and erasers. It is important that students have the right equipment each day so they are organised for each lesson.

Please do not hesitate to make a time to come and speak with us if you have any questions.

Have a great week,

Miss Anderson and Mrs Farnworth

5/6M

WOW! Week 5 already! This term is flying by!

A big thank you to all those families who joined us for Grandparents day last Friday!

What a fabulous afternoon we had with all of you!

Another thank you goes out to our wonderful Year 6 parents who came to our Year 6 Farewell organisation meeting and volunteered to assist. Our Year 6 farewell is on Tuesday, 15 December, 2015. Invitations to Stage 3 students will be sent out shortly.

Wadalba Community School Enrolment packs were sent home with Year 6 students last week (these are for students who will be attending Year 7 in 2016). 

As part of our fundraising for the Year 6 farewell, we will be holding a Tombola Stall on Thursday, 5 November, 2015. Students in Years 5 and 6 are asked to donate to the stall as money raised directly benefits them and containers were sent home last week.Tombolas need to be returned by Tuesday, 3 November, 2015.
We appreciate all your help and support with this event. 
The remainder of this term is very busy, particularly for our Year 6 students.
Dates to remember:

Wednesday, 18 November, 2015 -Wadalba Community School Yr 6 Sports Day

Wednesday, 25 November, 2015 – Wadalba Community School Aboriginal   

                                                         Students Morning Tea 9.00-10.30am.

Wednesday, 2 December, 2015 – Wadalba Community School Orientation Day 

Tuesday, 15 December, 2015 –      Year 6 Farewell – More details to come.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Have a fantastic week!

Mrs Kate Day - Assistant Principal

5/6M

5/6M has been working hard during term 4 to consolidate their learning from 2015. It was great to have the grandparents visit on Friday. We played a game called “The Ashes”, a computer based game of our own design where Australia have the opportunity to beat England in a cricket match. The class created the computer program in Term 3, displaying their knowledge & skill as computer programmers. We look forward to the tombola stall this Thursday & the opportunity for our Year 5 students to act as buddies for the Kindergarten students of 2016. Shannon will be missing this week, playing in the NSW Cricket Championships, we look forward to hearing the results next week.

Brian McNally


Thursday, 5 November


- Tombola Stall - $2.00 (Yr 6)

Friday,      6 November




- Kindergarten  Headstart (1)
Friday,    13 November




 - Kindergarten  Headstart (2)

Monday,  16 November




- P & C Meeting

Friday,    20 November




- Kindergarten  Headstart (3)
Friday,    27 November




- Kindergarten  Headstart (4)
Wednesday,  9 December




- Carols Night

Friday,         11 December




- Presentation Day

Monday,       14 December



- Class Reward Day

Tuesday.      15 December




- Year 6 Farewell

Wednesday, 16 December



- Talent Quest

Wednesday, 16 December

- Last day for Students

Thursday,   17 December

- STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY

Friday,      18 December

- STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY

STUDENT BANKING
There will be no Student Banking this week due to co-ordinator not being available.
Banking will resume next week.
TOMBOLA STALL 

Stage 3 will be holding a Tombola Stall on Thursday, 5th November 2015. The money raised will go towards the Year 6 farewell.  
What is a Tombola Stall? The children purchase a ticket for $2.00 and each Tombola is numbered.  The ticket number will be matched with the corresponding Tombola (plastic container filled with goodies such as lollies, pencils, hair clips etc).
WHERE: The stall will be set-up in the Stage 3 classrooms and each class will be escorted to the stall by Yr 6 students.
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Canteen Menu

Contact Number 0487 100 144

Junior Meat P (low fat)

‘Sausage Roll (low fat

Veggie Burger

veggie pattie etiuce, tomato, beetroot, carrot,
BBQ or S/Chill sauce

Cheese Burger

Beef patie, cheese, tomato o BBQ sauce

Chicken Burger

Crumbed breast patie, lettuce, mayo

Vegemite, Honey, Cheese
Egg (includes Mayo)

Egg & Lettuce
(includes Mayo)

Salad
Lettuce, tomato, carrot,
beetroot, cucumber

Drinks
Water $1.00
Flavoured Milk $2.00
Chocolate Strawberry,
Banana
uiced up $2.00

Carbonated Juice
Minion, Frozen, Avengers.

Juice Popper $2.00
Orange & Apple.

Quench Mineral water | $2.00
Blue Haven & Lemon Lime

Up &GO 250
Chocolate & Strawberry

Canteen Managers Bron Quinlan & Kylie Ford

ALL HOT FOOD MUST BE PRE ORDERED BY 9:30

Chicken Breast Goujons

$0.50 each Hot Dog (includes tomato sauce)  $3.00
$1.70 Pizza - Hawaiian or Cheese & Bacon  $3.00
) $250 Lasagne (cutlery Inciuded) $4.00
$4.40 Hamburger $4.40
Beef pattis, letiuce, tomato,beetroot
BBG or tomato sauce
$4.00 Chicken wrap 8400
3 goujons, lettuce, mayo
$4.00 Salad box $400
lettuce, tomato, cucumber, grated carrot &
cheese, salad dressing
Sandwiches
$2.00 Ham 53.00
$2.50 Chicken (shredded) $3.50
$3.00 Tuna 53.00
Lettuce & Mayo
5350 Ham & Salad $4.40
Lettuce, tomato,cucumber,beetroot
Snacks Ice Blocks Fruit Break
JJ Chicken snacks | $1.20  YogoSmall | S0.60 | Fresh Fruit & Veggie
snappy Seasonal & Variety
Jumpies $120 LargeSnappy = $1.00 Prices Varies
startfrom 50
Honey Soy chips | $1.50  lce mony $100 | Sauce Tubs
Tomato, BBQ, Mayo
$0.30
SeaSaltChips  $150  Moosie $120 | Add $0.50 for Rolls
or wraps
Choc Chip Mufin | $200  Slushies 5200 | Hotmilo only
avallable in

Cheese & Bacon
Bun

$2.00

NO CREDIT WILL BE GIVEN IN THE CANTEEN
The school Canteen is run by Tuggerawong PAC, any profits are used to support the school to help provide
resources for ll o our students. All pices have been reviewed by the P&C Executives and the Canteen Committce.
f you have some spare time piease come along and help out.
Prices Effective October 2015

Flexi Schools is also now available

Autumn & Winter



COST: Tombolas will be sold for $2 on the day. 
INTERNATIONAL COMPETITIONS AND ASSESSMENTS FOR SCHOOLS 2015
Congratulations to the Tuggerawong students who met the challenge to enter this year’s Maths Competitions. This was a challenging competition and our students all performed well. They each have been given feedback about areas of their strengths and ways they can improve. 

Participation Awards: Zara Palfi, Joshua Penman, Ria Vij, Monique Quinlan,

Draven Korytnyj, Chelsea Mullen, Alejandra de la Pena Raez, Raj Vij, Ben Graham, Nathan Mapson, Semias Connolly-Cowan, Acushla Connolly-Cowan, Penina Taula and Callum Skeem.

Credit Awards: Brock Drazevich, Carlos de la Pena Raez, Hayden Palesy and Brock Johnston.

Congratulations to all for their fantastic work!  

We are very proud of all of these students.

S. Hurley (co-ordinator)

TALENT QUEST
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The Talent Quest this year will be held on the last day students attend Wednesday, 16 December from 9am. Students need to begin rehearsing and preparing an item very soon. Our students are usually very enthusiastic about this wonderful opportunity to showcase their talents! Students have performed many various types of acts in the past. They can sing, dance, act out a skit, be a stand-up comic or even do a display such as karate. We will be holding auditions for this much anticipated event later in the term. Be careful to check song lyrics to be sure they are appropriate. Further information will follow. Start practicing now!

Cheers

Mrs Hurley
                    P & C FUNDRAISING

TEA TOWEL FUNDRAISER
COST:  $12.00 each
Great Christmas Gifts for family members!

Orders need to be in by Friday,13 November.

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE TAKEN  

 ALL ORDERS HAVETO BE SENT ON FRIDAY AFTERNOON TO SUPPLIERS

UNIFORM SHOP

2015 Uniform Shop hours -  Wednesday    8.45am – 9.15am.

*** EFTPOS is now available for the Uniform Shop ***

SECONDHAND CLOTHING POOL - $1.00 for any item. (Limited sizes) 
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	2015 - TERM 4 - CANTEEN ROSTER

	Monday

2/11/15
	Tuesday

3/11/15
	Wednesday

4/11/15
	Thursday

5/11/15
	Friday

6/11/15

	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Lyndal Penman
	Amy Baars
	Kristy Reeson

	Monday

9/11/15
	Tuesday

10/11/15
	Wednesday

11/11/15
	Thursday

12/11/15
	Friday

13/11/15

	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Lyndal Penman
	Laura Rosales
	Rebecca A

	Monday

16/11/15
	Tuesday

17/11/15
	Wednesday

18/11/15
	Thursday

19/11/15
	Friday

20/11/15

	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Marg Simpson

Fred Simpson
	Lyndal Penman
	Amy Baars
	Kristy Reeson
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THANK YOU! THANK YOU!

We would like to thank the students of Tuggerawong Public School for supporting the Halloween Special, it was a great success!

A big thank you to our parent helpers on the day – Rebecca Argiridakis, 

Lyndal Penman and Kath King

Thank you Bron and Kylie

FLEXI SCHOOLS – is up and running.  Please use this way of ordering if possible.  The Canteen has a laptop available for parents to order if needed.

Please register now.  

PLEASE NOTE

2016 – the canteen will not be accepting manual orders.  See brochure at end of newsletter

PARENT CANTEEN HELPERS NEEDED

If you could help out in canteen from 9.00 – 12.00pm (preparation and lunch break sales) or just for the lunch break 11.00 – 12.00pm would be appreciated.

 Please contact front office or Kylie /Bron.



Dear Parents

The P&C are introducing the flexi schools system for canteen lunch orders.

A few parents have been trialling the system and based on their overwhelming positive feedback we are now rolling the system out for everyone.

Attached is a flyer explaining how to register and setup a flexi schools account. Flexi schools can be used on a computer or smart phone.

For the remainder of 4th Term the canteen staff will accept both flexi school and manual orders, however flexi school orders are preferred.

From the start of term 1 2016 flexi school orders will be the only way to order your child’s lunch.

For parents without internet access there is computer facilities now in the canteen that you may use to order your childs lunch using your flexi school account.

At this stage Flexi Schools is just for canteen lunch orders but we hope to add on the uniform shop in the future.

If you have any problems setting up your flexischool account please contact flexi schools on 

1300 361 769

Kate Simpson

Tuggerawong Public School P&C Association

President

TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL OOSH NEWS[image: image17.png]



This week started with a bang! Monday afternoon the children did so well dealing with the huge storm. There were some that were scared but we reassured them they were safe. When the rain stopped we went to investigate the oval where we saw the lightning hit. The children were disappointed when they didn’t find anything. 

The children’s favourite activities at the moment have been taking selfies on our Apple computer with the App that makes your face distorted… drawing and making paper shapes, board games; Scrabble, 5 Second Rule, Logo Game.. Outside the children have been playing tips on the climbing equipment every afternoon and showing us their perseverance with the Monkey bars; especially the Kindy children ( 

We have been getting ready for Vacation Care! It’s all booked and ready to be out on Monday 9th November. We will be open all Pupil Free days and Closed between Christmas and New Year Period. 

2016 Reenrolments will be handed out in the next few weeks; if you are unsure of what days you need, please just put down what you think as we are filling up of an afternoon. 

Ash and Rhiannon ( 
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Tuggerawong Public School

Minutes P&C Meeting 19th October 2015

Meeting Opened:  7:03pm

In Attendance:  Mr Ireland, Kate Simpson, Jody Eastwood, Attila Palfi, Bronwyn Quinlan, Kylie Ford, Kerry Wood, Kristy Fulton

Apologies:
  Katheryn King, Maggie Simpson, 

Minutes from Last meeting: The canteen will soon be commencing online flexi ordering system to order school lunches. Our kindergarten transition plans are well underway, we currently have 34 kindy’s enrolling in 2016, we are only a few students off having two full classes, so please encourage any interested families to put their enrolment form in ASAP. The teachers have decided on the resources to be purchased from the fundraising held from “Autism awareness day”, such as timers, sensory seating mats/ chairs best for our students.  Mrs Pollock will be starting in our office as of Term 4, and Kim will be returning to her SLSO position.  Concrete will be laid out the side of Oosh building for kids to play on at the end of August. 

Please view the following links for important information regarding the canteen online lunch ordering system. http://www.flexischools.com.au/ForParents/HowItWorks.aspx
Our School is also supporting the shared pathway petition, if you support this cause please follow the link http://www.gopetition.com/petitions/build-a-shared-pathway-from-tuggerawong-to-tacoma.html
Actions:  

	Who
	Action
	Result

	Kylie
	Appeal for volunteers form in newsletter
	done

	Jody
	Letter to appeal for more volunteers within our school
	

	Kate
	Open Westpac account for canteen
	

	Kylie
	Arrange electrician to look at Freezer
	

	Kate/ Jody
	Cheque to school for home readers/ touch screen pending and air conditioner 
	


Correspondence in: 
 Info re: home readers, pamphlet on playground seating, fundraising supplies  

Correspondence out: Nil

Principal’s report:  Thank you for all the support with the school concert, it was a massive success that really brought our school together.  All profits made from the night will go towards fixing wireless mics and soundboard in the hall, as well as replacing classroom smart boards.  We will have 2 full Kindergarten classes next year.  Mrs Shaw is currently finalising the plans for transition. Grandparent’s day is on the 30th October, where classrooms will be open in the afternoon, we are hoping to see lots of family coming along. 

Due to some parents concerns, we have been focussing on cyber safety education for our students.  We had Police attend our school and did a talk to Stage 3 students and provoked some good discussions amongst the kids. ‘ThinkUknow’ is an internet safety program highly recommended for parents to help guide your children when playing games and using the internet.  The covered walkways were unfortunately delayed in September due to department processes.  They have been scheduled to be installed in the Christmas holidays.  This will have minimal inconvenience on Oosh.  Staff are asking for the for new classroom readers and books, the school will fund some of this, and will submit a request to the P&C for financial assistance. We are also asking that the P&C fund a new touch screen to be installed in library.

Presidents report: Proposal to assist in financing the classroom readers/ books; 

Proposed by: Kate Simpson

Seconded by: Kerry Wood

Proposal to fund a touch screen in library at a cost of $6600; All in favor

Proposed by: Kate Simpson

Seconded by: Jody Eastwood

Proposal to fund an air-conditioner in canteen; All in favor

Proposed by: Bronwyn Quinlan

Seconded by Jody Eastwood 

Proposal to open a Westpac account for canteen supervisors to access via key card with access code; All in favour.  Signatories will be Kate Simpson, Kerry Wood and Jody Eastwood.  Proposed by: Kate Simpson

Seconded by: Kerry Wood 
Treasurers Report:  Canteen/ uniforms/ oosh are all profitable.  The P&C currently have $12,500 in the Westpac account. $36,00 in the Bendigo Oosh account.  The grant for the Walkways has $30,000.  The P&C still need to pay out $44,000 for walkways, oosh resources, funding for classroom readers and touch screen for the school. 

Canteen report:  Flexi lunches have launched as of today, parents are encouraged to give it a try.  It is a user-friendly site which is very convenient and less time consuming.  At this stage there is no app, but visit the link above or go to www.flexischools.com.au.  Canteen needs an air-conditioner, budget $800. One of the ‘Street’ freezers is leaking, needs an electrician to look at it.  Volunteers are needed, even if it’s just for an hour, all help will be appreciated.  Canteen will be selling ‘Halloween’ treats on Friday 30th October.  Counter sales only on 11th December Presentation day, and the last week of school will only be counter sales.  Canteen looking bright and happy and chalkboards are exciting and kids are loving the chalkboard signs.  Canteen would like access to funds for purchasing groceries and supplies as shopping is sometimes done on weekends.

Fundraising report:  Slushy day is on next Wed 28th Oct, $3 including a cup.  Volunteers will be needed.  Carols need extra volunteers on 9th Dec.  We are organising a BBQ, and activities.  We are assisting with serving tea and coffee on grandparents day from 1:50pm under the Hall cola, any assistance will be appreciated.  Teddy bears picnic for Kindy head start 27th Nov BBQ, again assistance would be appreciated.  We are having a mufti day on Thurs 26th Nov, and asking for donations of Christmas items for our raffle hampers, raffle tickets will go out in next week or so.  Last orders for DVD’s and photos due in this Friday 23rd.  Xmas tea towel fundraising for Christmas will be a unique gift for those ‘hard-to-buy’ family members.  They are selling for $12 each.  Book week BBQ raised $660, father’s day made profit $594, and the concert BBQ/ Hot dogs raised $1000.

Oosh report:  The draft vacation care itinerary has been completed and will be published as soon as excursions are confirmed. Tuesday 26th January is a Public Holiday – No Oosh. Teachers return on Wednesday 27th which will be Oosh day and kids back Thursday.  The bus is being serviced this month. Tacoma before and after school care will cease as of next year due to not enough students.  Vacation care will still be open to them. We are excited about the new concrete being laid where we can utilise for games etc.  We will be replenishing our resources for vacation care.  The projector is broken and will be replaced in order of the schools priority list.

Uniform report:  In Monday’s newsletter, we will be asking parents to express their preference in whether you’d like to see our current maroon shirt stay the same, or if you’d like to see the new sports shirt become our new daily uniform shirt, in which next year will be a transition year.  The uniform office has moved to the main administration building on the teachers car park side. Please use the main office door for entry.  Library bags have been donated by the P&C for the 2016 Kindergarten students. 

General business:  Nil

Meeting closed:  
8:40pm
Next meeting:

Monday 16th November 2015  **LAST**

6:30pm - Oosh for executives

7:00pm - General P&C meeting

Minutes recorded by;

Kerry Wood

P&C Secretary

TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL
FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS UPDATE FORM

STUDENTS NAME/S: ………………………………………………………………………………………..                  



 ..…………………………………………...............................................
 FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS

RMB/PO Box:………………..                  Street No/Property Name: ……………………………
Street Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Suburb/Town: ……………………………………………………….      Post Code: ……………………………….

Home Telephone Number: ……………………………………..

Mother/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Mobile Number: …………………………………………..
Work Number: ...................................
Father/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Mobile Number: ………………………………………….
Work Number: .................................... 

EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS

	Name - Relationship to Family
	Daytime Phone
	Mobile

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


CONTACT DETAILS FOR PARENT NOT RESIDING WITH STUDENT

Parent/Guardian Name: ……………………………………………………………….

Relationship to Student: ……………………………………………............................

Home Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Home Telephone Number: ……………………………………….   Mobile Number: ……………………………….
STUDENTS NAME/S: ……………………………………………………………………………………                  



  ..…………………………………………............................................



  ……………………………………………………………………………………..
SCHOOL HOURS:
School starts

9.00 am (supervision is available at 8.45 am)

Lunch



11.00 am to 11.55 am (children eat in a supervised area for 
                                                                           10 minutes)

Recess:


1.55 pm to 2.15 pm

School Finishes:

3.00 pm
On occasions children may need to be brought to school before 8.45am.  Between 8.30am and 8.45am there is minimal supervision available.  Students should not be at school before 8.30am as there is no supervision available.

TERM DATES 2015
Term 1         Wednesday, 28 January –   Thursday, 2 April

Term 2
Tuesday,      21 April –         Friday, 26 June

Term 3
Tuesday,      14 July –          Friday, 18 September

Term 4 
Tuesday,        6 October -  Wednesday, 16 December

Staff Development Days: 27 January

                                         20 April

                                         13 July

                                        17/18 December
TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL
         STUDENT ABSENCE NOTE
My child ………………………………………………………………………………………. of class ………………………

Was absent from school on ………………………………………………………………… for the following reason:

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent Name: …………………………………………………………………..  Date: ………………………………….. 
Signature: …………………………………………………………………………….
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SCHOOL SECURITY – 1300 880 021


